
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 11:50 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 29th and R St SUP Support 

 
 

 

From: Kyle Hoffer [mailto:kyle@watchtowerllc.com]  

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 11:49 AM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: 29th and R St SUP Support 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Dear Mr.. Saunders,  

After reviewing the proposed development of the 29th and R Street SUP reports given to me by 

Matt Jarreau, I am in support of this effort. I am an owner, developer and property owner in the 

Church Hill neighborhood, and I think this development will improve the fabric of the 

community.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Kyle Hoffer            
804-486-0386 
3912 Seminary Ave 

Richmond VA 23227 

 
 


